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Comments: The idea of another reservoir in Homestake is not acceptable.  It is one of the most beautiful places

in the State.  Maybe instead more reservoirs, severe water restrictions need to be imposed in Aurora and

Colorado Springs.  Xeriscape landscaping, limited watering days etc.  Those two cities are basically on a dry

prairie yet they continue to allow landscaping as if they were located in an area that had an abundance of water.

The wildlife will be impacted severely by the construction and then creation of a reservoir.  Today on a hike we

saw moose and elk in this area.  A number of people in the State love to enjoy and camp in this area as well.  No

more water diversion is needed in this valley.  The scars of the previous projects 40+ years ago are still visible.

By the way this is very close to a wilderness area so be smart and deny their request.

 

Thank you


